
WONDER 
ALL SCHOOL FIELD TRIP 

 
We are excited to announce that we are planning an all school field trip to see a special showing 
of the movie, WONDER, at the Crestwood theater complex on Wednesday, Dec. 6. The cost of 
the trip will be $13.00 which includes bus transportation, and the show. The trip is intended to 
complement a series of grade level appropriate activities planned for the season of Advent and 
our preparation for Christmas.   
 
Some important information about the trip: 

• All of the students in grades K-8 should be at school for the regular start of the school 
day.  Our pre-schoolers will not be taking the trip.   

• The busses will be lined up and numbered around the perimeter of the building on the day 
of the trip.  To ensure the safety of all, we ask that no one park in those areas. 

• All students should wear their gym uniforms on the day of the trip. 

• Special Lunch will be served when we return to school. 

• Please sign the permission slip below and return it to school with the fee for the  
            trip.   Separate permission slips and checks for each child rather than family checks make                
our record keeping much easier and are appreciated.    Checks or Online payments and 
permission slips should be returned to the homeroom teacher no later than Friday,  November 

17th.     
 

We are looking forward to a great day.  Pray now for good weather.  If you have questions or 

concerns, please call.   

 

 
 
Student Name_____________________________   Homeroom____________ 
 
 
Has permission to attend the all school field trip to the AMC Loews Crestwood Theatre. 
_______$13.00 is enclosed   __________$13.00 paid Online 
 
 
 
PLEASE RETURN THIS PERMISSION SLIP TO SCHOOL NO LATER THAN  

Frida7, November 15
th

. 

 

 


